
Tesseract School Welcomes Sesame Street Workshop 

Written by Editorial

Tesseract School has been offered a wonderful opportunity to partner with the Sesame Street Workshop to "field test" their show and a new
iPad application. They are only working with two preschools in the Phoenix area.

Sesame Street Workshop will be visiting Tesseract School next week (Monday, Jan. 9 and Tuesday, Jan. 10) to work with the school's
preschool aged children. The Workshop visits schools to show children new episodes of Sesame Street and new website games accessed via
iPads. After the children experience the new products, they will be asked for their feedback regarding what they liked and disliked to make sure
the content is as educational and fun as possible.
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